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The SEC’s newest commissioner, Daniel Gallagher, is not afraid of jumping right into the fray. In remarks 

before the National Society of Compliance Professionals, Gallagher put the brakes on a new fiduciary rule 

for advisers, saying the SEC must first determine if the change is even necessary. 

Gallagher emphasized that Dodd-Frank gave the SEC discretion as to whether to create a new fiduciary 

standard. 

“Any rulemaking pursuant to Section 913 must, then, be supported by commission findings that such 

rules are necessary, as well as a detailed understanding and analysis of the economic consequences of 

such rules,” he added. 

Meanwhile, outgoing SEC chairwoman Mary Schapiro was much more convinced that a uniform fiduciary 

standard for brokers and advisers would be proposed in 2013. “I very much believe there should be a 

uniform fiduciary standard of care,” Schapiro said during a Q&A session at the Securities Industry and 

Financial Market annual meeting. 

It will now be up to her predecessor, Elisse Walter, to guide the SEC’s future moves. 

Eckerle Law offers a highest-quality and cost-effective alternative to the traditional law firm model for a 

wide variety of transactional and regulatory matters serving all your business law needs. Our experienced 

attorneys also provide a full range of compliance services for investment advisers, offering compliance 

tools that are tailored to fit the ever changing regulatory landscape as well as your business needs. 

If your company would like to strengthen its business practices, please contact us today so we can 

leverage our experience to create real-life business and legal solutions to help your business thrive. 

  

  

 


